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Dear parent/carer,  

Thank you for all of your support during this period of increased positive cases in school.  This has 

resulted in some students having to self-isolate. We are also frustrated by this, but are following the 

Public Health guidelines in place. 

There has been some disruption to exams as a result of this.  After receiving a positive test result from 

a student in Year 10 late last night, I asked all Year 10 students to work from home today.   

This has allowed us to investigate who the close contacts are.  We will be ringing you to let you know if 

your child needs to self-isolate, shortly. 

The exams for those students who were meant to be in today will be moved to tomorrow.  A Show My 

Homework message has been sent to your child explaining this.   

For those who are self-isolating already, the updated exam timetable will be emailed to them today.  

These exams will begin on Monday 5th July. 

There is no perfect solution regarding exams and a second exam period is not ideal but necessary 

given the rise in numbers of positive cases across the Liverpool City region, and we do want all of our 

students to have the experience of sitting their exams.  This time next year they will be sitting their 

GCSE exams! 

Praying that positive cases now start to decline in number and you and your families can enjoy  

the summer. 

Thanks for your help, 

 

 

 

Jo Code 

Headteacher 


